
CIRCULAR

Classes: Pre-Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0035/2023-24 Date: 12thJuly 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Thank you very much dear parents for your constant support and cooperation for the

last couple of days. We appreciate your understanding throughout this period.

We are pleased to inform you that Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A will be reopening

its doors on 13th July 2023, Thursday, following the necessary maintenance and safety

checks.

Kindly note that the regular school timetablewill be followed from tomorrow.

1. The reporting time to school is now 7.45 a.m.

2. School buses will resume as usual. Kindly check the ERP for the route details,

pick-up and drop timing.

3. Parents who drop off their children at school are requested to adhere to the

traffic guidelines.

4. Children must come in full school uniform and carry an umbrella or a raincoat if

necessary.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school and resuming our educational

journey together.

Thank you for your continuous support.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


